
5. CROSS BOUNDARY SUPPLY TO CITY USERS FROM THE PAPARUA
STOCK WATER RACE SYSTEM

The Water Services Manager provided an extensive report giving an update on the
administration of the Paparua stock water race system.

A substantial area of rural land within Christchurch City receives a cross-boundary
supply of race water from Selwyn District.  The scheme is administered and
maintained by the Selwyn District Council with Christchurch users charged
directly.

Representation of city interests is achieved through membership of Mike Mora
(Riccarton/Wigram Community Board) on the water race sub-committee, with
Derek Rid (Water Services Unit) providing technical support.

A consultants ‘overview’ of the scheme was reported upon.

In view of the importance of this scheme, the Board decided, in conjunction with
the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board, to hold a seminar meeting on
Monday 22 March to receive a full presentation.


